

Dan Law was recognized by Mayor Ken Jones as Team Member of the Quarter for the quarter ending June 2014 for his time and efforts on behalf of the town, and specifically for his service as *The Shoreline*'s long-time photographer.



The Kayak for the Warriors team presented this year's check for \$80,000 to Hope for the Warriors® at the Board of Commissioners' meeting on August 13. From left: Rachel Hanson (Hope for the Warriors®), Ted Goetzinger, Gary Watkins, Ernie Rudolph, Jason Baker, Mayor Ken Jones, Judi Matzke, Cam Anderson, Bud Pitzer, Elaine Holt, Julie Anderson, Sarah Williams, Karen Nilan (Hope for the Warriors®), Ryan Thompson, Brian Kramer and Dan Law. Team members not pictured: Jean McDanal, Walter Schmidt, Kathy Furtner, Sam Scudder, Peter Flynn, Pete Trebbe, John Dowler, Josh Race and Dom Baccollo.—*Photos by Dan Law*



Sally Carbrey fulfilled one of her late husband Bruce's requests, which was to return to the town the first ever Warrior Trophy which he won in the 2013 race. The Warrior Trophy is awarded to the racer with the fastest warrior time, which is calculated by subtracting one second from race time for every sponsor dollar the individual racer raises. Bruce's request was that his trophy be returned to town hall to serve as an inspiration and reminder that the needs of our wounded must be met.





A framed and matted collage featuring items from the past two years was given to outgoing coordinator, Bud Pitzer. Thanks for a job well done, Bud!



Having returned from a half-day collection cruise aboard Duke Marine Lab research vessel *Susan B. Hudson*, participants and counselors in a recent Pine Knoll Shores Aquarium camp were pleased to have collected and observed an assortment of sea life, including a butterfly stingray. A few specimens were kept for the aquarium but most, including the stingray, were released. From left: Zack Renfrow, nephew of Pine Knoll Shores residents Janie and Jerry Price; Miles Hale, grandson of Pine Knoll Shores homeowners Sandy and Jim Hale; Katie Nichols from Goldsboro; Aquarium Special Activities Instructor and Camp Counselor Heather Estep; Sam Clingman, grandson of Pine Knoll Shores homeowners Becky and Bill Clingman; Chase Lewis from Beaufort; Summer Camp Intern Alyssa Reise; and Education Intern Adam Winegarden.—*Photo by Sandy Hale*